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For the Country Courier 

Grant to Help Upgrade Northern Tasmanian 

Alpine Club       

Safety and comfort will be improved at the Northern Tasmanian Alpine Club thanks 
to funding announced by Liberal Member for Lyons Guy Barnett recently. 

Mr Barnett said the Hodgman Liberal Government’s Community Infrastructure Fund 

supports councils and community groups around Tasmania by providing funds to 
help with local projects. 

“The Northern Tasmanian Alpine Club is a great community group that provides 

opportunities to enjoy the Ben Lomond National Park all year round for many 
Tasmanians and visitors,” he said. 

“I was pleased to announce recently that the club has been successful in receiving a 
$37,127 grant to help with the refurbishment of some of its bathroom facilities. 

“The refurbishment will bring the bathrooms up to a contemporary standard, and 

through ensuring a regular hot water supply and adequate floor heating it will mean 
they are more comfortable and safer – particularly in our cold winters. 

“This is another great example of how – through our Community Infrastructure 

Fund – the Liberal Government is helping communities around Tasmania to meet 
their infrastructure challenges. 

“I congratulate the club and wish them well with the project.”  
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